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June, 1983

The next meeting of the Sarah Seidel Sisterhood will be held on
Monday, June 13th, 1983~-our annual covered dish ! Please do have
your dish there by 6:15 PM as the committee would like us all to
begin enjoying by 6:30,
The only order of business will be the voting upon and installing
of the following slate of officers:
President :Candy Singer
Vice President:Elaine Zeitz
Recording Secretary:Eileen Gale
Corresponding Secretary:Rhoda Kessler
. Financial Secretary:Ty Edelman
Treasurer:Esther Goldberg
Ida Reichlin will act as th#=6fficial installing officer AND, please,
do stay after the fressin' and enjoy the company-we'll still be
open to enjoy a card game or some Bingo if you choose.

THANK YOU! !TODAH!!

Thank you, Phyllis Kamer,on your donation of the lovely cof fee
servers in very loving memory of Ella Kessler.

Thank you to all those sisterhood members who gladly donated cake
for the cake sale as part of the Bordentown Street Fair. Over
$100.00 was taken in! Very special thanks to Jeff and Rhea Goldman,
Phoebe Nissim, Mildred Leary, Phyllis Kamer, and Merle Silkverglade.

IN CASE YOU DIDN'T KNOW...

The Ways and Means committee has many projects on the back burner
for you to consider participating in EARLY next year. Among them
are a casino trip to Atlantic City and an evening at Giovi's
dinner theater.

So do consider bringing your spouse as well as guests to these
functions and keep in mind that Ways and Means events are both
social and morey making for our sisterhood and synagogue.

MAZEL TOV!!CONGRATULATIONS!!

This has been a busy year for Grandma and Grandpa Trudie and Jerry
Urken, Congratulations on the birth of your latest grandchild,

Lili Eleanor. Best wishes to big sister Nora and her parents as well.

Services will be held through the month of June every Friday evening
beginning at 8:00 PM., Thank you Jay and Mr. Rosenberg.
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